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Re:	Membership in Continuing Education Committee	

Upon the recommendation of Nan Carmack, the Continuing Education Committee proposes that the Continuing Education Consultant from Library Networking and Development at the Library of Virginia be an ex officio member of VLA’s Continuing Education Committee. This addition will deepen the ties between VLA and LVA and promote resource sharing and communication. 

If approved, we suggest amending the VLA Manual and bylaws 2017, Standing Committees, Continuing Education Committee, Officers and Membership, Membership [p. 44] to read:
· Membership: The Second Vice President appoints at least six members, if possible, one from each VLA region. Terms are for two years and are staggered. The Continuing Education Consultant of the Library Networking and Development Division at the Library of Virginia is an ex-officio member of the committee. Committee members pay Association dues by January 1 of each year of office.


